Lindsey,

Thank you for reaching out. We appreciate your efforts to approach our request in a factual and thoughtful manner.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We spoke to our pier company regarding the task of moving our pier. It is complicated, costly, and the process poses many risks. Because it is an ungoverned solution, asking Powell’s to pay for the relocation of our pier and the permanent sockets creates the real potential for unintended outcomes.  Moving our pier and the permanent sockets is not an acceptable solution.

We also reviewed the concept of a buffer of 4 feet. This would not allow us full access and use of our allotted space. This proposed solution does not permit us to navigate or use our space from the shore to the end of our pier. Fishing boats and small sailboats are wider than 4 feet. A wave runner measures 48” or wider. 

In closing, we are asking for our allotted 24 feet of lake front pier space with the ability to clearly and safely navigate our watercraft, from any point on the pier, onto the lake and back to their moorings safely.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Rob & Deb Miller
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